
  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

   

        

  

Summer Blessings to all of our dear Becoming Neighbours friends!!! 
 

As you know, one of the gifts of the days of summer is the opportunity to “slow down” and 

reflect upon God’s presence with us in the ordinary moments of living. It is in moments like this 

that one of the profound truths of life that we have come to know is that TO BE GRATEFUL for 

the good things that happen in our lives is easy, but to be Grateful for all of our lives – the 

blessings as well as the burdens, the moments of joy as well as the moments of sorrow, the 

moments of acceptance as well as moments of rejection – is what the ministry of Becoming 

Neighbours is all about. These moments are not only some of the most precious, profound and 

yet painful realities of the ministry of Becoming Neighbours but they also are transformative 

moments of conversion for all of us in our human journey.  

 

It is with this same spirit that Becoming Neighbours wishes to extend to you our GRATITUDE 

for how you have taught us more about the mysteries of LIFE through the sharing of your 

journey and your prayer, presence and solidarity with us.  

 

We also present to you- this special summer gift for your reflection. 

 

 
 
Celebrating 150 Years of Canada’s Women & Men Religious 

 

To celebrate Canada’s 150, the Sisters of Saint-Joseph of 

Toronto have created a special video honouring Canada’s 

women & men religious and their contribution to the 

Country. Do not hesitate to share this video with your 

networks.   http://bit.ly/2tUYvtL 

 

The Canadian Religious Conference warmly thanks  

the SISTERS OF SAINT JOSEPH OF TORONTO 

for this beautiful work. 

 

 
 

 As we live these days of summer, 
may we, too, mirror, model and mentor 

God’s creative love, hope and justice for all. 
 

United with you in solidarity with all refugees 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

   

        

  


